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Be kind. Do your best. Achieve together.  

Dear Parents and Carers         05.10.2020 
 
Parents Evening (telephone call) 
 
As result of the current pandemic, we will not be running our usual face to face Parent’s Evening 
this half term. 
 
I have asked your teacher to give you a telephone call instead between now and the end of the 
half term which ends on Friday 23rd October.  

 
This will be a general catch up call discussing how well your child has settled in to their new year, 
celebrating anything that they have done as well as talking to you about what they could better at 
in class.  
 
If you have a missed call, they will try again.  
 
I hope this will be useful. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr Rob Jones 
 
 
______________________ 
Headteacher 
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